
 
The following citizens have all sent in the letter below: 
 
Kasey Gilliam, Jane Space, Bev Kuenast, Heather Jones, Sherry Hill, Paul Trulove, Monique 
Wright, Scott & Christelle Clay, Allison Center, Lora Zarbock, Robin Vietz, Amy Hajdu, Cindy 
Austin, Mark Jacks, Erick, Allen, Jill Zamen, Kathleen Bird, Ann O'Connell, Steve Sachs, 
Midori Campbell, Anne Wheeler, Emily Malek, Katherine Mills, Aaron Davis, Meredith 
Highsmith, Keith Donahoe, Heatherar Hardeman, Bruce Todd, Angie Huels and John & Terri 
Corbin 
 

 
 
 
Commissioners,  
  
Please consider keeping our neighborhoods west of MoPac and north 
of 2222 together (Northwest Hills area, Jester Estates Area and Great 
Hills area).  Our communities are connected by so many 
commonalities, shared common geography and issues.  I do not 
support any proposed maps that split up our communities or split up 
individual neighborhoods within our communities.  Thanks very much. 
  
Kasey Gilliam 


